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Spring 2003 
 

50 Years 
and still growing 

Education, Conservation, Wildlife, Environment 

What's New 

We are officially on the Internet 
so you can get the news about 
your club just a little faster.   
Our web address is 
www.jeffersonsportsmen.org 
 
Our email address is 
jsa@jeffersonsportsmen.org   
 
We continue to make 
improvements to the site and 
look to our members for ideas 
and feedback. 
 
And there is only one way to get 
news any faster and that is to 
attend the meetings every 1st 
and 3rd Thursday of the month.  
We hope to see you there........ 

Hunters Safety Course 
Our fall session will be held on 
September 12 from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 
p.m. and September 13 from 7:30 a.m. 
to 5:00 p.m.  Lunch will be provided on 
the 13th. Registration is required. 
Contact Robert Hilker at (717) 225-
3081 for more information.  

The Roy Wagner, Jr. Scholarship is 
given annually to a youth pursuing a 
degree in forestry, wildlife or marine 
science.  The deadline for submitting 
your application is May 1, 2003.  Please 
don’t delay.  $750.00 will be awarded. 

3-D Archery Shoot  
There are only a few dates left for you 
to come out and shoot.   Jun 8, Jul 27, 
and Aug 9 & 10.  All shoots will be 30 
targets.  The July shoot will benefit 
Hunt of a Lifetime and the 2 in August 
are the Super Shoot. The Rifle Range 
will be closed from August 6, 2003 to 
August 12, 2003 for set up and tear 
down of the Super Shoot.  For more 
information contact Albert Gemmill at 
(717) 229-2608. 

If you have access to the Internet 
and would like to save your club 
money, please drop us an email 
and let us know that you are 
willing to read and print your 
newsletter from our web site.  

Club Merchandise For Sale  
Support your club and look good at 
the same time.  Stop by any meeting 
and check out the supply of great 
looking shirts.  You wont be 
disappointed.  All Shirts have a front 
pocket and the JSA logo. 
Camo Long Sleeve          $15.00 
Camo Short Sleeve         $13.00 
Kelly Green T Shirt          $  9.00 
Kelly Green Golf Shirt      $15.00 

York Outdoor Show 
If you did not make it to the outdoor 
show this year then you missed a great 
event.  This was our first year to have a 
booth and it was a big success.  We are 
already making plans for 2004.  Next 
year we plan on selling tickets for a 
display case filled with various caliber 
bullets.  If you have any that you would 
like to donate please drop them off at 
the club. 

Strawberry Festival 
Come to the meeting and stay for 
some good eats.  Our festival this 
year will be held on June 19, 2003 
immediately following the meeting. 

Conservation Camp 
July 28 – August 1, 2003. For more 
information contact Robert Hilker at 
(717) 225-3081 

Easter Egg Hunt  
This years event was another 
success. The weather may have 
kept a few people away but 
everyone that attended had a 
great time.  $60.00 and 44 food 
items were collected for the 
Southern York County Food 
Bank.   

Jefferson Carnival 
Help your club as well as the Jefferson 
community.  This is the biggest 
fundraiser for our organization and your 
help is needed to make it a success.  
The carnival will run from July 14 -19. 
Help is needed on the committee to get 
the carnival organized, the week before 
it opens to set up the stands, the week 
of the carnival to help work in the 
stands or the week after to help tear 
everything down.  Please contact any 
of the following individuals to volunteer 
your time.  
Ken Klein - (717) 235-7686 
Bill Reimold - (717) 235-4078  
Dan Boyce - (717) 235-2875 

Celebrating 50 Years 
A banquet will be held at the Jefferson 
Fire Hall on September 27, 2003.  The 
cost is $10.00 per person.  The meal 
will be served family style.  There will 
be roast beef and turkey along with 
mashed potatoes and mixed 
vegetables.  Stop by any meeting to 
purchase your tickets and make 
reservations.  Flip this page over to 
see additional items that are being 
offered for sale to celebrate this 

Lotto Calendars 
Feel lucky?  This year the lotto 
calendars will run from June 1 
through September 30.  Support 
your club and purchase a couple.  
The cost is only $10.00.  The 
winning numbers are based on 
the PA Lottery daily number 
drawn each day at 7:00 p.m.  
Contact Earl Keiser at 717-227-
1156 or stop by any meeting to 
pick some up. 

Trap League 
Every Thursday starting at 5:30 p.m. 



As part of our 50th Anniversary Celebration a special gift will be given to each of our members.  You must present your 
membership card in person to receive this gift.  See Dean Becker at any club meeting. 
  
The 50th Anniversary Committee has the following items for sale: 
  
American made Camo Hats  -  $9.00 
Club Logo Patches               -   $3.00    
 
FOREST GREEN JACKETS: 
  
             Lightly lined  -  $35.00 
 
             Pile Lined     -  $45.00    
 
Add $2.00 for 2X, $4.00 for 3X 
Jackets will have the club patch sewn on along with your name 
There will be jackets on display at the club 
A $20.00 deposit is required when placing the order 
  
BUCK FOLDING HUNTER KNIFE: 
 
Gift boxed with leather sheath 
"JSA 1953-2003 50th Anniversary"   engraved on the blade 
Club logo on sheath 
Knives will be numbered - Club Seniority determines number 
Cost $65.00  If more than 50 knives are ordered the cost will drop to $60.00 each 
A $20.00 deposit is required when placing the order 
  
ORDERS FOR THE JACKETS AND KNIVES MUST BE PLACED BY 5-26-03 
  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
                                                    ORDER FORM 
  
 
Name:_________________________________              Membership # ____________________ 
 
 
Lightly Lined Jacket  -  Size: _____________    Name on Jacket: ________________________________ 
  
  
  
Pile Lined Jacket      -  Size: ______________   Name on Jacket: ________________________________ 
  
  
  
  
Buck Knife  -   Quantity: __________   
  
 
A $20.00 deposit is required for each jacket and/or knife ordered.    Total Deposit $____________ 
 
 
 
 
Send all orders to: 

Jefferson Sportsmen’s Association 
Dean Becker 
P.O. Box 54 
Codorus, PA  17311-0054 
 

 

These two items can be picked up at the Club starting the last week of April. 


